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(continued on page 3) 

On the Journey 

+We spend a lot of time and effort being afraid.  Some fear a past they cannot 
change or a future they cannot predict.  Others fear what people are thinking or  
saying about them.  There is fear of heights, the dark, spiders, loneliness, etc.  But 
one of the constant messages of Scripture is, “fear not!”  And paying attention to 
why we are not to be afraid is an exercise in spiritual maturity.   
     Jeremiah exemplifies that today in our first reading.  He had good reason to fear – 
if not death, at least great harm to himself.  As a prophet who lived some six         
centuries before Jesus, Jeremiah’s prophecy was that the Israelite’s careless         
faithlessness was to blame for their exile to Babylon, which is present-day Iraq.  This 
idea was roundly rejected by his audience, and because the people despised the 
message, they wanted to take [their] vengeance on him.     
     In the face of such evil, however, the prophet showed no fear, choosing instead to 
sing to the Lord, praise the Lord, for He has rescued the life of the poor from the   
power of the wicked.  If only we could be so brave when our enemies gather at the 
gate! 
     We can be, if we open our hearts to the words of Jesus.  He tells us to fear no one 
and nothing.  If we truly believe that God has created all things, even the birds of the 
sky and fish in the seas, then surely He has not lost sight of us in our struggles.  You 
are worth more than many sparrows, Jesus says.  For some, knowing that God has 
counted all the hairs on our head might be disconcerting, but for others, still it offers 
great comfort – to know that God is so intimately involved with every detail of even 
the smallest and seemingly insignificant parts of his creation.   
     In the letter to the Romans, Saint Paul echoes Christ’s message of determination 
and confidence.  For it is through Christ, who conquers sin and death, that we can 
share in his victory over not just mortal death, but the death of our own fears, faults, 
and failings.  God’s gracious gift of the one man Jesus Christ is his grace overflowing 
for the many.  The reign of death from Adam to Moses is ended and the kingdom of 
God and the hope of heaven has taken its place.   
     We live in a world that is often times hostile to the Gospel, and we all have to face 
the daily burdens of life with all its challenges.  But Christ’s presence among us – 
God’s grace overflowing – is there to give us strength, courage, and fortitude.  
Through the outpouring of the Holy Spirit, we have the ability to pray for these gifts, 
that we might stand up not only to defend the faith, but to be strong in the face of 
any obstacles.  Our efforts to unleash the Gospel are meant to re-awaken us to the 
workings of the Holy Spirit in our life of faith and realize the call we each have       
received through Baptism to spread the Gospel in our lives – in ways both big and 
small, to the one or two around us as well as to the communities in which we live. 

God our Father,  

in your wisdom and love 

you made all things.  

 

Bless these men,  

that they may be strengthened  

as Christian fathers.  

Let the example of their faith and 

love shine forth.  
 

Grant that we,  

their sons and daughters,  

may honor them always  

with a spirit of profound respect.  

 

Grant this through  

Christ our Lord.  

Amen 

A Father’s Day Prayer 



 

Parish Office  248.651.7486 
 

Pastor   Monsignor Michael Hrydziuszko  pastor@standrewchurch.org  ext 101        
Associate Pastor  Fr. Tomasz Wilisowski, CSMA  frtom@standrewchurch.org  ext 112 
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Marc Gemellaro   deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org  
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Thomas Sliney   deacontom@standrewchurch.org 
Secretary  Ms. Gayle Durkin    gdurkin@standrewchurch.org  ext 100 
Pastoral Associates: 
     RCIA & Evangelization Mrs. Susan Kowalski   susank@standrewchurch.org  ext 105 
     Worship  Ms. Nicole Zakrzewski   nikkiz@standrewchurch.org  ext 104 
     Christian Service Mr. Samuel Jennings   samj@standrewchurch.org   ext 115 
     Tech & Special Projects Mr. Christopher Kasperek   chrisk@standrewchurch.org  ext 114 
Business Manager  Mr. Paul Rybicki    paulr@standrewchurch.org  ext 103 
Bookkeeper  Mrs. Anne Cairns    annec@standrewchurch.org  ext 109 
Maintenance  Mr. Steve Jordan, Supervisor  maintenance@standrewchurch.org  248.651.3050 

Music Ministry Office 248.651.8466 
 

Minister of Music  Mr. Stephan Pawl    stephanp@standrewchurch.org 
Reflections of Grace Mr. Jim Balistreri          248.931.1302 

Faith Formation Office 248.651.6571 
 

Faith Formation Director Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116   
Support Staff  Mrs. Linda Martens     lmartens@standrewchurch.org  ext 121 
Early Childhood  Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116 
Elementary  Mrs. Barbara Pacella   barbp@standrewchurch.org  ext 118 
   Mrs. Lidia Larges    lidial@standrewchurch.org  ext 119 
Middle School  Mrs. Brenda Heughens   brendah@standrewchurch.org  ext 120 
Youth Ministry  Mrs. Margaret Kozak   margaretk@standrewchurch.org  ext 117 
Children Lit of the Word Ms. Barb Zonca    mzonca5270@aol.com 

2 St. Andrew Staff Directory, Councils & Commissions 

Weekend 
Masses:   Saturday  5:00 pm 
   Sunday    8:00 am, 12:00 pm, 5:00 pm 
 
Reconciliation: Suspended 

Weekday 
Masses:   9:00 am             Rosary:    
Chaplet of Divine Mercy:   
 
Anointing of the Sick 
please contact the Parish Office 248.651.7486  

Councils 
Parish Council Mrs. Carla Heck 248.875.6679    Finance Council Mr. Peter deSteiger 248.651.3322 

 
Commissions 

Christian Service Mrs Diane Bubnar 248.650.0259   Mrs. Mary Ann Ranger 248.321.1014 
Faith Formation Ms. Tina Howell  248.202.7608  
Parish Life Mr. Evan Reynolds   248.656.8396   Mrs. Barbara Mihalic 248.608.1472 
Stewardship Mrs. Linda Maccarone 586-292-5840 
Worship  Mr. Gary Putz  248.652.2275   Mr. Dean Holefca  248.652.7223 

Affiliated Organizations 
PAV Rep  Mrs. Mary Adesko 248.689.8160    
K of C  Mr. Carl Gildner  248.398.2737   Mr. Robert Krueger 248.650.1129 
Holy Family Mrs. Jeanette Izzi  248.299.3798 ext 106  izzi.jeanette@holyfam.org 
St Vincent dePaul Mrs Mary Ann Coddington 248.651.7486 
CCSEM  Mr. Chris Liparato  248.770.3663 

mailto:deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org
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On The Journey (continued from page 1) 

     This weekend, we encounter the start of summer and the longest day of the year.  It is an opportunity to see anew how the light 
of the sun - and God’s Son – can guide us out of the darkness of fear.  As the things of the earth mature in this season, so can we 
mature in our spiritual life?  With all that is going on around us, I pray that we have used some of our time to re-examine our      
relationship with God and how we put the relationship into practice in our daily lives.  It is the perfect occasion for us to walk a new 
path with and for the Lord – trusting in God and fearing no one.         
     Let’s us put into good use the bounty of God’s graces and blessings to help bring about the Kingdom of God while we journey 
here! 
 

+HAPPY FATHERS DAY to all our fathers and those who serve in the role of father in their particular situation!!  May God bless all 
of you for taking on the responsibilities of fatherhood, realizing the awesome gift God has entrusted to you – the gift of precious 
human life! Know of my special prayers for all of you! 
 

+Some have inquired about a Catholic Services Campaign (CSA) this year.  What I can tell you is this.  Yes, there will be a CSA this 
year, slated to start in probably late August/September.  I know that at this point, our goal will be REDUCED by 15%, making it 
about $302,000.  If you remember, this campaign will be the third of three real “pushes” for participation to help us with the    
building costs/now officially “debt” since construction has been completed.   
     What I am asking is that everyone be as generous as possible when the CSA takes place so that we can work together at paying 
off our new facility.  More to come later on this; I think to alleviate some of the burden on the parishes, you will see more being 
handled through the Archdiocese, but as to what extent is not yet known.  Please start contemplating how you might be able to 
help us with this effort! 
 

+While Fr. Tom’s time with us gets closer to conclusion, we keep him in special prayers – wishing him the best in his new             
assignment, and in thanksgiving for all that he has done for us, especially over these last couple of months during my illness/
recovery mode.  While we cannot host a formal farewell, and as I’ve mentioned to Fr. Tom, we will work at planning something in 
the fall when, hopefully, we can gather.  We’ll invite him back to celebrate and see how he is doing. Thank you, Fr. Tom! 
 

+As some may know or recall, this coming Wednesday, June 24th, is the 25th anniversary of my priesthood ordination.  Where has 
all that time gone?  There had been a committee working on a celebration with the parish back earlier this year, but all that came 
to a halt given the pandemic crisis we have surrounding us.  Again, we will try to do something later in the year to mark my silver 
jubilee – and it’s something I would want all of you to participate in!  As for now, please keep me – and all priests – in your special 
prayers on Wednesday as I recall the day, the joys, the blessings, the graces that were all there some 25 years ago.  May this      
wonderful calling to serve the Lord in this most special way continue to be part of the next chapters of my life!  I give thanks to 

Jesus Christ for the blessings bestowed upon me to help in this ministry.  And let us all 
remember to pray for more vocations to the priesthood and religious life! 
 

+My health improves, but ever so slowly.  As some know, I attended mass in church for 
the RCIA celebration, which was the first time I had been in the church in 2 ½ months.  
My trouble still lies with “intestinal control” (if you know what I mean!).  Again, please 
continue to pray for me….. 
     ….because I am very anxious to see you in church!  God bless!  Be safe over this    
summer time!  May Blessed Solanus, and our Lady, and St. Andrew keep us safe! 
   -Msgr. Mike (with thoughts from  

FAITH Catholic Publishing) 



 

Worship 4 

For the next several weeks we are looking for volun-
teers to help with checking people in at each of the 
Masses and also to help fill in at Masses where we are 
short on ushers. If you would be willing to help or 
would like more information, please contact Nikki at 
the Parish Office. 

Reminder 
Those 65 and older or with compromised health 
conditions or caring for the sick in any way are 
encouraged to remain at home. The dispensa-
tion from the Sunday obligation to attend Mass 
is granted to all the faithful through Sunday, 
September 6, 2020. As an act of justice to the 
whole community if you are not feeling well, 
have a fever, cough, etc. STAY HOME. 

FAREWELL TO FR. TOM 

  Many people have been asking if there will be a fare-

well for Fr. Tom. Due to the restrictions during this 

time, we are unable to have a traditional send off for 

Fr. Tom. Fr. Tom will be celebrating the Masses the last 

weekend in June and we plan to bring him back at a 

later date, based on his schedule, when we hope to 

have a more traditional reception for him to thank him 

for his time at St. Andrew. You are welcome to wish 

him well after Mass this weekend & next weekend, 

socially distanced of course. Then watch for details 

about a formal thank you reception later in summer or 

in the fall. 

A Father’s Day Prayer 

God our Father,  

We give you thanks and praise for fathers young and 
old. 

 

We pray for young fathers, newly embracing their vo-
cation; May they find courage and perseverance to 
balance work, family and faith in joy and sacrifice. 

We pray for our own Fathers around the world whose 
children are lost or suffering; May they know that the 
God of compassion walks with them in their sorrow. 

We pray for men who are not fathers but still mentor 
and guide us with fatherly love and advice. 

We remember fathers, grandfather, and great grand-
fathers who are no longer with us but who live forever 
in our memory and nourish us with their love.  
Amen 
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RCIA Sacraments of Initiation 

FINAL Celebration! 

 

On Thursday, June 11th, we welcomed six new members into 

our faith community as they celebrated their long awaited 

Easter Sacraments!  

Fr. Tom presided, with Deacon Tom assisting, and delivering 

an  inspiring Homily on the Holy Spirit, and Stephan played a 

beautiful rendition of the Litany of the Saints. We were 

blessed to have Msgr. Mike join us in the congregation which 

made the event extra special!   

Pictured are Ryan Louwaert and his son Ryan (who was      

baptized), Carl Marinelli, Jacqueline Gill Arcos (who will   

complete her Sacraments in Spain in September), Adam 

Yoder, Donna Mecca, and Charlie Wondolowski. 

A big THANK-YOU! goes out to the RCIA team for their         

dedicated  assistance throughout the 2019-2020 RCIA catechetical year. Their faithful insights, support, and counsel was the     

backbone of the RCIA program. We are truly grateful to God for David Addy, Eric Condic, Jay Flaherty, Lisa Juriga, Ken Mleczek, 

and Mike Mowle. 

Please continue to pray for our newly confirmed Catholics as they journey in faith, that the love of Almighty God may enlighten 

their hearts and lead them to serve Him with joy!    

—Susan Kowalski 

RCIA & Evangelization 
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Children Friendly Masses  
  

Sunday, June 21st (Father’s Day) 

Host Parish:  St. Fabian, Farmington Hills 

Mass Time:  10:00am 

Link to View:                                                                                    

https://www.facebook.com/stfabianchurch 

  

Sunday, June 28th 

Host Parish:  Our Lady of the Woods, Woodhaven 

Mass Time:  11:00am 

Link to View:                                                                                

https://www.facebook.com/olowchurch/live 

 

The direct link each week will be found at                                                                                  

aod.org/livemasses as well.   

            CONFIRMATION                             

              UPDATES  

                            SERVICE: With everyone physical         

distancing, it has been hard for some of you to do      

service. Here are a few suggestions you can do at or 

near home. 

*Make tied fleece blankets, crib size, and donate them 

to Neighborhood House.                                                           

*Make masks to donate.                                                                              

*Organize a food collection for your neighborhood for 

Lighthouse.                                                                                            

*Draft a short note offering to help with chores, and 

distribute it to neighbors. Services might include      

pulling  weeds, mowing lawns, or  other yard work .                                                                                                     

*Bake something and surprise  someone with it.        

*Do some grocery shopping for your grandparents.                                                         

*Check with local non-profit organiza-

tions. They may have an appropriate 

volunteer task for you. 

Get creative. Ideally, you should be 

looking outside your family to do ser-

vice. But in today’s circumstances, be-

ing home most of the time, you can be 

serving your family too.  Please contact 

us if you have questions about your service.                                                                                                              

Be sure to journal about your service experiences., and 

pray for those you have served.   

MEETINGS: The third Teen Meeting which was sched-

uled for May will be another on-line assignment. We 

hope to get that out to you in July.                                                                                                 

CONFIRMATIN RETREATS for  Aug. 29 and Sept. 12 

will be  rescheduled. We will let you know the new 

dates as soon as we are able.  Retreats and interviews  

will be on-site , with  strict social distancing guidelines.  

We are making every effort to keep our Confirmation 

candidates on track for Confirmation in November. The 

candidates and their families are in our prayers. 

Blessings,                                                                                                         

Maureen Schreffler                                                                         

Director of Faith Formation 

FIRST EUCHARIST UPDATE 

We are now looking at dates for First Eucharist 

celebrations. We will be getting out a REMIND 

very soon with details on the options                                       

you will have.  Please watch for it.                                                          

Thank you! 

  VBS -IN-A-BOX 

   All aboard for fun! VBS               

   materials  will be ready  

   for pick-up next week.  

   Families will be notified with 

   details.                                    

We have a few extra boxes, so if you didn’t have a 

chance to register and would like to participate, 

please call the Religious Ed office at 248-651-

6571. The fee is $25.  Thank you! 
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U.S. Catholic Bishops Speak Out Against Racism  

 Commenting on the death of George Floyd and the 

subsequent protests across the United States, the Catholic 

bishops have called for greater action against racism. Pope 

Francis expressed solidarity with the U.S. bishops, urging Cath-

olics not to turn a blind eye to racism or exclusion in society. 

Two important actions expressed in the statements from the 

U.S. bishops are 1) listening to those who have historically 

been disenfranchised and 2) peacefully calling out injustice: 

 

 "We should all understand that the protests we are 

 seeing in our cities reflect the justified frustration and 

 anger of millions of our brothers and sisters who even 

 today experience humiliation, indignity, and unequal 

 opportunity only because of their race or the color of 

 their skin. It should not be this way in America. Racism 

 has been tolerated for far too long in our way of life. It 

 is true what Rev. Martin Luther King, Jr. said, that riots 

 are the language of the unheard. We should be doing 

 a lot of listening right now. This time, we should not 

 fail to hear what people are saying through their 

 pain. We need to finally root out the racial injustice 

 that still infects too many areas of American society. 

 But the violence of recent nights is self-destructive 

 and self-defeating. Nothing is gained by violence and 

 so much is lost...We should honor the sacrifice of 

 [George Floyd's] life by removing racism and hate 

 from our hearts and renewing our commitment to 

 fulfill our nation's sacred promise - to be a beloved 

 community of life, liberty, and equality for all."  

 

 

For Catholic resources on combatting racism please visit 

www.usccb.org/racism.  

 

 

 

 

 

 The Supreme Court (SCOTUS) will soon release its 
decision on the case relating to the legality of DACA—
impacting the future of millions of young immigrants brought 
to the U.S. as children. Now more than ever is the time for 
Congress to pass a legislative solution to provide permanent 
security for the 800,000 current DACA recipients living in the 
United States.  

Take action now by visiting   

https://ignatiansolidarity.net/action-alerts/protect-daca-
recipients/ 

and  

https://justiceforimmigrants.org/ 

http://usccb.org/news/2020/20-85.cfm
http://usccb.org/news/2020/20-85.cfm
http://usccb.org/news/2020/20-84.cfm
http://usccb.org/issues-and-action/human-life-and-dignity/racism/
https://ignatiansolidarity.net/action-alerts/protect-daca-recipients/
https://ignatiansolidarity.net/action-alerts/protect-daca-recipients/
https://justiceforimmigrants.org/
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Have you… 

visited our website at 
www.standrewchurch.org 

 

signed up for  

our weekly email blast on our 
website 

 

connected with us on  
     facebook 

    

OR… downloaded our parish 
app 
at www.myparishapp.com  

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
A theme of courage in the Lord connects 
today’s Scripture readings. The Prophet 
Jeremiah senses those who were my 
friends are ready to denounce him on 
every side. He fears not, but takes      
courage and professes: The Lord is with 
me, like a mighty champion. In the      
Gospel from the evangelist St. Matthew, 
Jesus reassures the Apostles that     
nothing happens without God’s 
knowledge. So do not be afraid, Jesus 
proclaims. Christian stewards put their 
faith and trust in Christ, our Lord and 
Savior. As a result, they are not afraid to 
defend Church teaching on the           
Sacrament of Matrimony, abortion, and 
other moral directives challenged by 
secular society. Jesus’ Truth is revealed 
in the Sacred Word. 
Take a few minutes to 
read Holy Scripture 
daily and refer to 
the Catechism of the 
Catholic Church to 
learn more about 
Church teaching. 

TEMPORARY OFFICE HOURS 
 

We are anticipating having phones  
answered beginning this week 

as well as office visits  
by appointment only. 

 
WATCH FOR EMAIL AND  

OUR FACEBOOK PAGE 
FOR  HOURS  

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO RESUMING    
HOURS.  WE ARE WAITING ON SOME 
EQUIPMENT TO ARRIVE. 
 

 
* as of June 15 

Holy Family Regional School 10 
UPCOMING MASS SCHEDULE 

Weekdays 
Monday - Friday 
June 22 - June 26 

9:00 am 
Public & Livestream 

Limited 150 
First Come 

 
Weekend 

Saturday, June 27 
5:00 pm 

Public & Livestream 
 

Sunday, June 28 
8:00 am, 12:00 noon, 

5:00 pm 
Public Reservation through  

Eventbrite beginning 
Wednesday, June 24 

 NOW ENROLLING 
 STUDENTS  FOR THE  

2020-2021  
SCHOOL YEAR. 
ALL TODAY! 

(248) 218-4554 



 

Reporting Sexual Abuse 
 
To inform the Archdiocese of Detroit         
regarding the sexual abuse of minors by 
priests, deacons, and other church     
personnel and/or to speak to the Victim 
Assistance Coordinator, contact 866-   
343-8055. A caller will be requested to 
provide his or her name and telephone 
number. All calls regarding complaints of 
sexual abuse will be returned in a timely 
manner. This toll–free telephone      
number has been established as part of 
an effort by the Detroit archdiocese to 
protect children, young people, and   
other vulnerable people in our schools,   
parishes, and ministries. This line is for 
reporting suspected sexual misconduct 
or child abuse within archdiocesan      
institutions and ministries only. Persons 
with complaints not involving clergy or 
church personnel should refer to the      
archdiocesan web site at www.aod.org 
for contact information for civil          
authorities. 

June 22 
St Paulinus of Nola 

SS John Fisher & Thomas More 
2 Kings 17:5-8, 13-15a, 18 

Matthew 7:1-5 
 

June 23 
2 Kings 19:9b-11, 14-21, 31-35a, 36 

Matthew 7:6:12-14 
 

June 24 
Nativity of St John the Baptist 

Isaiah 49:1-6 
Psalm 139 

Acts 13:22-26 
Luke 1:57-66, 80 

 
June 25 

2 Kings 24:8-17 
Matthew 7:21-29 

 
June 26 

2 Kings 25:1-12 
Matthew 8:1-4 

 
June 27 

St Cyril of Alexandria 
Lamentations 2:2, 10-14, 18-19 

Matthew 8:5-17 
 

June 28 
13th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

2 Kings 4:8-11, 14-16a 
Psalm 89 

Romans 6:3-4, 8-11 
Matthew 10:37-42 

Readings for the  
Week of June 22 

Prayer for  the Next Phase of  
Unleash the Gospel 

 

Heavenly Father, Thank you for the   
abundant graces of Synod 16: for      
awakening in us the vision and resolve to 
become again your Church on mission, 
eagerly working together to “make      
disciples of all nations,” according to our 
commission from the Lord Jesus. 

 

Pour out upon us your Holy Spirit, as a 
new Pentecost, to guide us in our next 
phase in our movement to Unleash the 
Gospel. By his power at work in us,   
transform our parishes into bands of   
joyful missionary disciples. 

 

Come Holy Spirit: Set our hearts on fire to 
share the Good News of Jesus with all 
those who stumble in darkness, who   
hunger for hope, who thirst for eternal 
life. Above all, grant us the boldness and 
courage of the apostles to put the        
mission above all else, so that our      
community becomes the spark to ignite 
the fire of divine love that transforms this 
time and place into the Kingdom of   
Heaven. 

 

We pray through the intercession of Our 
Lady, Star of the New Evangelization, and 
her mother, our Patron, St. Anne; and in 
the spirit of Blessed Solanus we thank 
you ahead of time for “accomplishing in 
us far more than all we ask or imagine.” 

 

We ask all of this in the all-powerful 
name of the Lord Jesus Christ, who lives 
and reigns forever. 

 

Amen. 

Mary Joanne Grace, 72 
 

Died on 
June 4, 2020 

 
Buried on 

June 19, 2020 
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Prayer Requests Mass Intentions for the Week of June 21 
 
SUNDAY  June 21, 2020 
  8:00 am  For All Fathers, Living and Deceased 
     

12:00 pm  For All Fathers, Living and Deceased 
 

  5:00 pm  For All Fathers, Living and Deceased 
  
MONDAY  June 22, 2020 
  9:00 am  Cecilia H. Trebnik  Family 
   
TUESDAY  June 23, 2020 
  9:00 am  Catarina Basile   Family 
 
WEDNESDAY  June 24, 2020 
  9:00 am  Msgr Michael Hrydziuszko 
       (25 yr anniv of Ordination) 
   
THURSDAY  June 25, 2020 
  9:00am  James Kaufeld   Wife, Louise 
  
FRIDAY  June 26, 2020 
  9:00 am  For the People of St Andrew 
 
SATURDAY  June 27, 2020 
  5:00 pm   Charles Dunn   Family 
  
SUNDAY  June 28, 2020 
  8:00 am  For the People of St Andrew 
     

12:00 pm  Maria Civitarese   Patricia Cummins 
  Grace Tallman   Nowinski Family 
 

  5:00 pm  Stanley & David Paurazas  Paurazas Family 

All men & women in the military  
& family members 

Bill Zandi 
Cap Steyer 

Amelia Roose 
Nicholas Gauthier 
Franz Estereicher 

Debra Aouate 
Laurie Hasselwander 

Tarik Dinha, Sr 
Msgr. Mike 

Doreen Valente 
Kenneth Beattie 
Donna Christie 
Patrick Beattie 
Louise Carlson 
Mark Kujawski 

Ken Kwiatkowski 
Sally Dupack 
Mary Grace 

Elias Agirokastritis 
Joanne Landry 
Karen Holland 

Mary Ellen O’Connor 
Cameron Kostiz 

Tina Denison 
David Dehn 
Diane Fayle 

Caterina Basile 
Norman Rosinski 

Rebecca Nowakowski 
Mary Abraham 

The unborn child of Antonio 
Walter Gieselman 

Paul Yezback 
Sharon Nowakowski 

Jordan Baker 
Jack Waters 

Gary J. Rogers 
Aaron Edward Kurmas 

Pat Fiorini 
Alexander Fabian 

Lucas Fabian 
William J.H. Smith 

Paul Maxwell 
Russ LaBruzzy 
Mary Pearsall 

Mary Ann Ranger 
Mike Helms 
Ryan Mele 
Mary Ziaja 

 12 Prayer Requests & Mass Intentions 

PANDEMIC PRAYER 
(from catholiccompany.com) 

 
O clement, O loving, O sweet Mother Mary, 

We, your children of every nation 
Turn to you in this pandemic. 

Our troubles are numerous; our fears are great. 
Grant that we might deposit them at your feet. 

Take refuge in your Immaculate Heart, 
And obtain peace, healing, rescue, 

And timely help in all our needs. 
You are our Mother. 

Pray for us to your Son. 
Amen. 

http://catholiccompany.com/

